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Editorial

Dear Readers,
welcome to this issue of Parabola!

For the past several years, each issue of Parabola has set some record in growth,
compared with the nearly 180 issues through Parabola’s past six decades. As editor, it
excites me not only to see such growth but also to see the impressive quality of content,
most of which is contributed by you, dear Readers. Thank you whole-heartedly for all
of your excellent contributions!

This issue also sets two new records, including one that might not soon be broken:
there are 32 authors, the largest number of authors in Parabola’s history, and one article
was written by 16(!) authors. Together, these many authors - from eight countries -
have written a highly engaging and diverse collection of ten new articles.

There are also ten new and particularly beautiful Parabola problems that I hope
that you will thoroughly enjoy.

I would like to thank everyone contributing to this issue’s contents:

Co-Editor Arnaud Brothier, Problem Editors David Angell, Sin Keong Tong, and Mircea
Voineagu; and authors Frederic Beatrix, Grant Blitz, Timothy Chen, Marcus Collins,
Milan Duong-Gordley, Peyman Fahimi, Bennett Feng, William Gao, Onur Kaan Genc,
Xiaorui Hang, Daisuke Ikeda, Summer Kang, Tina Lou, Pranav Mallina, Hikaru Man-
abe, Ryohei Miyadera, Noah Mok, Aoi Murakami, Kyumin Nam, Ashwin Naren, Kenzi
Odani, Eve Parrott, Ali Rastqar, Toyesh Prakash Sharma, B. Sury, Shoei Takahashi, Zubi
Talwar, Aadi Upadhyayula, John Winkelman, Mark Yeo, Edward Zhang and Jason
Zimba.

As ever, please feel free to submit your own articles and problems to Parabola too!

Warm regards, and please enjoy this issue of Parabola!,

Thomas Britz
Editor



